
The Ilkeston Firefighters visit our school every week. They join in with 

whatever we are doing in class and they also answer questions and talk 

to us about being safe. Here’s what the children at Cotmanhay Infant 

and Nursery School say about the Firefighters and their visits... 

They come to see 

what we are doing. 

They ask us questions 

and are interested in 

what we do. 

The firefighters are nice 

to you, we can ask them 

things. 

They show us 

there engine 

and let us look. 

We can go in the fire 

engine and try on the 

clothes and the helmet! 

The firefighters 

help if there is a 

fire.  
They help us learn 

more. 


